
February 13, 2023 

Via Email

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9300 East Hampton Drive 
Capitol Heights, MD 20743 

Attn: Media Bureau 
Audio Division  

Re: KESQ(AM), Indio, California (FID No. 52181)  
Surrender or Request for Cancellation of License 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Gulf-California Broadcast Company (the “Licensee”), licensee of AM radio station 
KESQ, Indio, California (the “Station”), this letter shall serve as notification to the Commission that the 
Licensee desires to surrender or request cancellation of the Station’s license, effective immediately.   

The Station has been silent since August 5, 2022, with Commission authority. See LMS File No. 
0000197022 (granted September 13, 2022). The Station’s tower was decommissioned at the request of the 
landowner in 2022. Although alternatives to return KESQ to air, including a potential sale and 
assignment, were carefully evaluated, no alternative was ultimately found to be commercially viable.  

If any questions should arise during your consideration of this matter, it is respectfully requested 
that you communicate directly with this office. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Spainhour 
Counsel to Gulf-California Broadcast Company 
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cc:  Son Nguyen, FCC (via email) 
Joseph Szczesny, FCC (via email)     




